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“I am the Life” - John:6

“Christ makes us different - we are different because we love Christ who first
loved us. In this, Christians are called to be a peculiar people” - Jamie Smith

Phone: 403 359 3835. Website:https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca

Taber Christian High School News and Notes: May 16/2024

Monday, May 20 - Victoria Day - No School!
Tuesday, May 21
Wednesday, May 22 - High School Track & Field Districts @ Gershaw
Thursday, May 23 - Hot Lunch - Sloppy Joes, Celebration of Learning Matinee @ 1:30
pm and Evening Production @ 6:30 pm - All are welcome!
Friday, May 24

Important Upcoming Dates:
May 17/24 - School Based PD - No School for students
May 20/24 - Division Wide Holiday - No School
May 22/24 - Gr. 10-12 District Track & Field Meet - Gershaw
May 23/24 - Celebration of Learning - matinee and 6:30pm
May 27/24 - Society Board Meeting
May 27-29/24 - Outdoor Ed Trip (Gr.10-12)
May 28/24 - Gr. 9 Horizon Track & Field Meet
May 30/24 - Gr. 10 -12 Track & Field Zones - Med Hat
June 04/24 - Gr. 9 Track & Field Zones - U of L
June 14/24 - Last Day of School for Grade 9 (class trip)
June 17-21 - Gr. 10-12 Exams
June 21/24 - Grade 12 Graduation - Ceremony @ 3pm
June 26/24 - Last Day of School for Gr 10-12

Reminders!!
- The office phone number for the High School is 403-359-3835. Please let the office know

if your son or daughter will be absent; arriving late or leaving early from school.
- Our school website is www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca. Check regularly for calendar dates,

athletic calendar, TCHS newsletters and much more.

** TCHS 2nd Semester Exam Schedule is posted on our school website!
Paper copies are available in the office as well.

**Re-registration packages were sent home - due back to the office NO
LATER THAN MAY 31!! Questions? Please call the office!

https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca
http://www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca


Baking Needed!!
Outdoor Ed Trip is looking for baking donations! We have 50 grade 10-12
students going on this from May 27-29. We have learned that 50 hungry
teenagers means we need a lot of food! We are looking for some muffins or
cinnamon buns for breakfast as well as cookies/squares for snacks throughout
the couple of days! We can easily store baking in our school freezer and will
label it for our outdoor ed trip! Please let the school know if you can help!!
**Update - we have had only a couple volunteers so far! We are looking for a
lot more! Please call Tanya at the office - 403-359-3835.

Summer Work Experience!
If you are a grade 10 or 11 student who has a summer job lined up, you can earn school
credits with our Summer Work Experience Program! Please pick up the Program
Agreement Package from Mrs. Hoekstra in the office! Please note that these need to be
returned by May 27/24 the latest in order to qualify. Thank you!


